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Comments: I support a no-grazing by domestic animals policy for the Uinta Wilderness.  It should be left alone to

support the native wildlife.   These are public lands intended to be wilderness and as grazing permits are

relinquished they should be retired.  

Any predator control should be ended and populations of predators should be allowed to re-establish.  

It is important,  in this overcrowded and beleaguered world, that we safeguard some space for biodiversity.

Please prioritize wilderness protection in your decisions.


